

## **Wyke Regis Primary Federation**

## **Federation Breakfast Club**

## Dear Parent/Carer,

Our Breakfast Club, which was established by the Federation Governing Body, has been running since September 2012. The aim of the club is to deliver a healthy breakfast and enjoyable activities to pupils of the Federation schools. This will provide them with a good start to the day and will also provide parents/carers of the children with early morning child care.

## Basic information

- The club is based in the hall of Wyke Regis Infant School & Nursery.
- Federation children from Reception to Year 6 will be eligible to attend.
- The club will run Monday to Friday from 7.15 am until the start of school, term-time only.
- Each session will be limited to a maximum of 32 children. (This will be reviewed if demand requires it to be).
- Children can be dropped off at any time, but breakfast service finishes at 8.10 am.
- The children will be supervised by a team led by a Breakfast Club Supervisor. The number of assistants working within the team will be dependent upon the number of children attending each session (maximum ratio of 1 adult to 8 children for children under 7 years of age). The team will have all appropriate training/qualifications.
- The children attending will be provided with a healthy breakfast consisting of:
  - a choice of cereal;
  - toast or bread (with a choice of topping);
  - a choice of yoghurts
  - a drink (choice of milk, juices or water);
  - a choice of fresh fruit.
- The children will have the opportunity to participate in supervised games and activities based indoors and outdoors.
- The children will be escorted to either the Infant School classrooms or to the Junior School playground at the end of each session.

The charge is £5.00 per child per session, regardless of drop-off times. Children of families who are eligible for Pupil Premium will be able to attend at a reduced rate of £2.00 per session. Children can attend any or all of the five sessions a week. We also accept childcare vouchers.

Payments are made online via SchoolMoney. Bookings need to be made in advance. Please contact the Infant School in order to be set up on the system.

Forms requiring completion prior to your child attending can be downloaded from the Federation website – <a href="https://www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk">www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk</a>.

We hope that you will be able to support this venture. If you have any questions about the Breakfast Club, please do ask the office staff at either school.

Yours faithfully,

Wanda Roberts
<a href="Head of Federation">Head of Federation</a>